
To: Dr. Erika Patterson, ENGL301 Professor

From: Piper Kim, ENGL301 Student

Date: May 30, 2022

Subject: Piper Kim’s ENGL301 Application Letter

Hello Professor Patterson,

I am notifying you that my application letter has been posted on my UBC ENGL 301 blog. In my
letter, I highlighted the following information:

● Quick introduction of myself
● My academic career at UBC
● Previous work experiences and volunteer work
● My strengths and skills as a potential group member

Please let me know if my application letter is in need of revisions. For better viewing, I have
attached my application down below.

Thank you,

Piper


